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NCTD CIP Overview

• The NCTD Capital Improvement Program (CIP) incorporates NCTD’s 
current and future capital needs and is updated annually

• Initial annual CIP approval by NCTD Board of Directors in December or 
January; final CIP included in the fiscal year budget approved in June

• Submitted to the San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) for 
approval and incorporated into the Regional Transportation Improvement 
Program (RTIP) and, subsequently, in the State Transportation 
Improvement Plan (STIP)
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NCTD Strategic Priorities
• Grow Ridership and Improve Service Quality

– Advance projects that can be implemented quickly to enhance the customer riding 
experience

– Improve SPRINTER fleet reliability and availability

– Enhance safety and security resources on revenue vehicles and at facilities

• Fund and Successfully Implement State-of-Good-Repair and Priority 
Capital Needs
– Secure funding for key San Diego Subdivision and Escondido Subdivision improvements

– Develop funding strategy to implement priority projects from BREEZE Speed and 
Reliability Study

– Advance the delivery of projects and improve project reporting
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FY2025 CIP(subject to final budget approval in June)
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Procurement Information

• NCTD solicitations are done through Planet Bids. Visit the PlanetBids Vendor 
Portal for NCTD where you can register as a bidder online, search for bid requests, 
order and download documents, bid electronically (where applicable), etc.: 

https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=20134

• Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Information

– It is NCTD’s policy to ensure that DBE have an equal opportunity to receive and participate in 
Department of Transportation (DOT) assisted contracts. As of October 1, 2022, NCTD has 
established an overall DBE goal of 11.33% for federally-funded contracts to be awarded by 
NCTD.

– For information about NCTD’s DBE Program, please contact NCTD’s DBE Liaison Officer, 
Bradley Saran, at civilrightsoffice@nctd.org or (760) 966-6631.


